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Dear Parents/Guardians  
 
Perth Youth Orchestra Concert, Saturday 27 February 2016, Perth Concert Hall, 7.30pm 
 
Perth Youth Orchestra (PYO) has been asked to join Perth Symphony Orchestra (PSO) as 
part of a family concert presented at Perth Concert Hall. 
 
PYO and PSO combined forces at a similar concert in 2013 and they produced a magnificent 
concert for the sell-out audience. 
 
The Concert “Strictly Stage and Screen 2” will take place at Perth Concert Hall on 27 
February 2016 at 7.30pm.  
 
Perth Symphony Orchestra will perform the first half of the concert with PYO joining forces for 
the second half to make up an orchestra of 175 players.  
 
1st half, PSO only 
William Tell Overture     Rossini 
Tam O’Shanter Overture     Arnold 
Suite no 1 from Carmen   Bizet 
 
2nd half, PYO and PSO 
Star Wars “The Phantom Menace” Williams 
How to Train Your Dragon   Powell arr O’Loughlan 
Danzon no.2     Marquez 
Lord of the Dance    Hardiman arr Moore 
 
Rehearsals: 
Rehearsals will take place at 3.15pm – 5.00pm on Sunday 14 February at the North Inch 
Community Campus and on the day at 3.15pm – 5.00pm in Perth Concert Hall.  Pupils will be 
free to go for tea after 5.00pm but must return for 7.45pm.  Pupils can bring a packed tea if 
they wish. 
 

Delayed Office Opening for 
Employee Training 
This Office will be closed from 8.45 am 
– 11.00 am on the 1st Thursday of each 
month  
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20 January 2016 
 
To Parents/Guardians of Perth Youth Orchestra Members 
 
 
Tickets are available at Perth Concert Hall priced £13.50, £11.50 for concessions and 
children go free.  Please book early as this is likely to be a popular concert. 
 
The evening is a real family concert with lots of excitement and fun. 
 
For further information on Perth Symphony see www.perthsymphonyorchestra.co.uk 
 
I thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Allan R Young 
Music Co-ordinator 


